MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MAINE WOODS TO WATER RAIL CONNECTION PROJECT

CONSOLIDATED RAIL INFRASTRUCTURE AND SAFETY
IMPROVEMENTS (CRISI) 2022

ATTACHMENT 6
NEPA

EXISTING TRACK COMPONENTS:
NEPA CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION WILL BE SUBMITTED

LOOP TRACK AT ONE NORTH:
NEPA ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT WILL BE SUBMITTED



MAINE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
55 CAPITOL STREET
65 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333

JANET T. MILLS KIRK F. MOHNEY
GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

March 15, 2021
Ms. Kate Tilas
Sevee & Maher Engineers
PO Box 85A
Cumberland, ME 04021

Project: MHPC #0204-21 Our Katahdin
Industrial Site of Former Great Norther Paper Company
Town: Millinocket, ME

Dear Ms. Tilas:
In response to your recent request, I have reviewed the information received March 5, 2021 to
continue consultation on the above referenced project in accordance with Section 106 of the National

Historic Preservation Act of 1966, as amended (NHPA).

Based on the information submitted, I have concluded that there will be no historic properties
(architectural or archaeological) affected by this proposed undertaking, as defined by Section 106.

Please contact Megan Rideout at (207) 287-2992 or megan.m.rideout@maine.gov if we can be of
further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kirk F. Mohney
State Historic Preservation Officer





